
REQUESTS FOR PROPOSALS 
2022-131 

 
Kitsap County Facilities Management 

 For 
 

SERVICES FOR THE PARKING LOT 
MODIFICATION AND SECURE FENCING AT 

THE KITSAP COUNTY SHERIFF SILVERDALE 
SUB-STATION  

 
RESPONSE DEADLINE: Thursday July 7th, @ 2:00 PM 

 
The Kitsap County Facilities Management is soliciting Statements of Qualifications 
(SOQ) from qualified consultants for the surveying and design of a parking lot 
modifications and secure fencing for the Kitsap County Sheriff Silverdale Sub-station, 
93951 Randall Way NW, Silverdale, WA 98383.  
 

Complete RFP information can be found online at 
https://www.kitsapgov.com/das/Pages/Online-Bids.aspx. For questions contact 

Glen McNeill at 360-337-4789 or gsmcneill@co.kitsap.wa.us 
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